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6th October 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Jon Egging Trust 
 
I hope you are well and have enjoyed the summer. It is time for the Jon Egging Trust programme to begin again for this 
academic year. There is not yet a complete list of proposed trips (Ben is working on it) but there are some exciting trips 
coming up for both BS2 (second year on the programme) and BS3 (final year on the programme. Just as a heads up the 
BS3 have a reduced number of in and out of school visits as it is their final year and normally the students would be in 
Year 10 for this.   
 
As last year, we are proposing that the one consent form is completed for the year for each trip and l will send you an 
email prior to each trip with the exact details. If you are unhappy with this arrangement, please do let me know and we 
can set up an alternative method for you. If your child is entitled to a FSM please can you indicate if you want the packed 
lunch or not on each trip out. 
 

• The first trip for BS2 is to Alston on 14th October to Alstom in Waterbeach, Cambridge. 
 

• The first trip for BS3 is Thursday 16th October to RAF Marham. 
 
For both trips a packed lunch will be required and a drink, unless they are FSM, when one will be provided for them. 
Please can they wear TNHA PE uniform, appropriate for the weather that day, and their Jon Egging t-shirts.  
 
I would be grateful if you would return the consent form to myself (l am on the gate every morning as students enter so 
it can be passed to me then) by Friday 10th October to ensure your child is able to go on the first trip.  
 
Please also note the Jon Egging consent form that is done electronically should have also been sent to you to complete 
too. Any issues, please let myself and Mr Phillips know via email: Robert.Phillips@attrust.org.uk.  
 
As always, any questions please contact me on Kate.Warnes@attrust.org.uk. 
 
Kind regards. 
 

 
 
Kate Warnes 
Director of PSHEE & CEIAG 

 

mailto:Robert.Phillips@attrust.org.uk
mailto:Kate.Warnes@attrust.org.uk

